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        December 8, 2017 

 

Medical Marijuana Program Implementation Status Update 

 

Public Hearing Information: 

The six scheduled public hearings for the proposed administrative rules start next week 

(December 11-14).  For full details of what to expect during these public hearings, please see 

the last status update or click here. 

Date Time City Location/Address 

December 11, 2017 9:00 a.m. Belcourt Turtle Mountain Community College 
10145 BIA Road 7 

December 11, 2017 2:00 p.m. Williston Williston Area Recreation Center 
822 18th Street East 

December 13, 2017 9:00 a.m. Minot First District Health Unit (Door B) 
801 11th Avenue Southwest 

December 13, 2017 2:00 p.m. Bismarck Harvest Room, State Capitol 
600 East Boulevard Ave 

December 14, 2017 9:00 a.m. Fargo Fargo Cass Public Health 
1240 25th Street South 

December 14, 2017 2:00 p.m. Grand Forks Grand Forks County Building 
Memorial Conference Rooms, 6th Floor 
151 South 4th Street 

 

One minor change for the Bismarck hearing is the room location.  This hearing will now take 

place in the Harvest Room. The public must use the South (tunnel) entrance to enter the Capitol 

building.  Metal detectors are present at this entrance and are staffed by Capitol security.  

Please plan ahead and allow ample time for parking and passing through security. You can view 

a map of the Capitol grounds, which identifies buildings and parking lots by clicking here.  

 

 

 

 

Note room change! 
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A map of the south (public) entrance and the Harvest Room is provided below. 

 

 RFP Update: 

The Request for Proposal for the Medical Marijuana Tracking System opened on November 21.  

The deadline for submission of questions and requests for clarification by vendors interested in 

submitting a proposal was December 5.  The Division of Medical Marijuana worked with 

personnel of the State Procurement Office and Information Technology Department to respond 

to all questions submitted.  Answers to the submitted questions will be posted to the state 

procurement website by Monday, December 11.   
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